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Date:     October 15, 2021 

 

To:     All West Virginia High School Counselors/Principals 

 

From: Rose Rossana, President, West Virginia PTA      

Jennifer Smith, Scholarship Chair, West Virginia PTA   

 West Virginia PTA Scholarship Committee 

                

Re:     2022 West Virginia PTA Scholarship 

 

The West Virginia PTA is proud to announce that five $500 scholarships will be awarded to graduating 

seniors in 2022.  Scholarships will be presented to all winners in April of 2022. 

 

We have included an information link below that provides access to all of the information required to 

apply.  Please email or direct all interested seniors at your school to the following link:  

 

http://westvirginiapta.org/scholarship.shtml 

. 

We strongly encourage all students who are planning to attend vocational school, college or any other 

institution of higher learning to apply for our scholarship.  There is no limit to the number of students that may 

apply from your school.   

 

Please be sure that students have read the rules and requirements included in the packet.  We prefer and 

recommend that all completed applications be emailed to scholarship@westvirginiapta.org.   

 

 Applications must be received by December 31, 2021; NO EXCEPTIONS.  

 

If you need further information, please contact Jennifer Smith at: scholarship@westvirginiapta.org. 
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